
STEM Faculty from 
Palomar College, 

You're invited to attend the STEM Communities 
of Practice Meeting at Palomar College. 
Participants will collaborate and share ideas on 
teaching and learning in their disciplines. 

Thursday, April 21 I 5 - 7 pm

A stipend of $100 or 
professional development credit is available 

Palomar Faculty: please RSVP at https://bit.ly/3mEPqO6 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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